
Sauk Valley Community College 

December 16, 2019 

Action Item 4.1 

Topic: Administrator Resignation – Vice President of Academics and 

Student Services 

Mission: Sauk Valley Community College is dedicated to teaching and 

scholarship while engaging the community in lifelong learning, public 

service, and economic development. 

Presented By: Dr. David Hellmich 

Presentation: 

Dr. Steve Nunez has submitted his letter of resignation effective January 5, 2020.  Steve 

was hired in August 1996 as a biology faculty member.  In 2012, he was promoted to the Dean 

of Institutional Research and Planning, and in 2018, he was promoted to Vice President of 

Academics and Student Services.  He has served as President of the SVCC Faculty Association, 

as an excellent educator to our students, provided direction to the College in our HLC 

accreditation, and been a leader to our Academic and Student Services divisions. We thank him 

for his twenty-three years of dedication, loyalty, and service to our students and the College. 

Recommendation: 

The administration recommends with reluctance the Board accept the resignation of Dr. 

Steve Nunez effective January 5, 2020. 




